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Memorandum 

To: NQ Cyclone Representatives 

From: Renee Marsh 

Subject: 2020 NYC 

Date: Monday, 13 July 2020 

North Queensland Touch Association (NQTA) is committed to sending our junior and youth 

boys’ and girls’ representative sides to this year 2020 National Youth Championships (NYC) 

to be held at the Sunshine Coast Stadium, Bokarina QLD. The tour dates for this will be 

Tuesday 15th September – Sunday 20th September (inclusive). 
 

Confirmation that trials will now take place this coming weekend 18th July, 10am – 4pm for 

divisions U12B, U12G, U14B, U14G, U16G & U18G and for those selected training will 

continue Sunday 19th July, 8am – midday. Trials will be held Queens Park, Townsville. 
 

Confirmation that trials will be the following weekend 25th July, 10am – 4pm for divisions 

U16B & U18B with those selected, training will continue Sunday 26th July, 8am – midday. 

Trials will be held Greenwood Park, Thuringowa. 
 

As we are required to follow a COVID-19 safety plan we strongly encourage no spectators 

through these trials and kindly ask that you drop your child off and leave. Please return for 

their lunch break (if required) or at the end when selections will be announced, and signed 

paperwork required. An attendance sheet will be required to be filled out for those that 

need to stay and you will be required to stay 10m away from the fields at all times. 
 

Previous Expressions of Interest (EOI) that were nominated back in April will continue and 

any new players interested in trialling can turn up on the day and be included. If a player 

cannot make these trials but is still interested in representing and touring please contact 

admin@nqtouch.com.au for a dispensation form prior to trials, anybody that contacts the 

office after trials will not be considered.  A compulsory deposit of $250 will be required 

(taken off overall levy total) on the day to confirm their place in the team. Cash, cheque 

and Eftpos will be available. (Please note surcharge fees do apply using Eftpos). 
 

All forms can be filled out on the day and returned; these require a parent signature. If 

parent is unavailable forms can be taken home and MUST be returned no later than Friday 

24th July for U12B, U12G, U14B, U14G, U16G, U18G) and Friday 31st July for U16B and 

U18B. 
 

The tour levy for this year’s event will be $1088 (GST incl). This will comprise of $1000 for 

NQ’s portion and $88 for TFA made payable upon registration. (further details will be given 

for those selected). Payment plans can be arranged through the NQ office; however, all 

monies will need to be paid prior to tour.  
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